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Dear Chairman Kropf and Members of the House Judiciary Committee,  

 

I’m writing to ask that you support HB 2007 which would give local governments the 

authority to make the public safety decision to prohibit all guns on municipal property 

if they so choose. 

 

Local governments should be given all of the tools they need to keep their 

communities safe from gun violence. This bill isn’t controversial. It simply allows 

those who work in municipal properties to have a choice. As we saw after the 

passage of SB 554 in 2021, a diverse population from around the state chose to 

prohibit guns on school properties-because we know that having more guns does not 

make us safer.   

 

Please pass this bill and allow local governments to institute public safety measures 

to keep their buildings safe.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

 

Sincerely,  

Cicely Thrasher 
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